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We hope you’ve enjoyed all of the events and opportunities we’ve had to offer over the past year. It’s that time of the 
year again to renew your Alta Loma Riding Club membership. You will be receiving your membership form to renew your 
membership in June for the membership period of July 2025 to June 2026.
As we’ve communicated at the February membership meeting and in our newsletter, the City of Rancho Cucamonga has 
been working to secure a contractor for the Heritage Park Bridge Project.  The start date per the City is June 23, 2025 
and our parking lot will be closed through February 2026. It’s important to note, the equestrian center will be open and 
access to the arena will be the west trail or from Hillside.
Without access to the parking lot, 2025-26 is going to be the year we focus on investing in our membership and 
fundraising to redo the clubhouse. After careful planning, we are happy to share some of the amazing programming we 
have prepared for next year! Take a look at what your Alta Loma Riding Club membership will allow you to experience:
Boots n Brew at the Chaffey Garcia House – tentatively scheduled September 20th
The sale of Alta Loma Riding Club belt buckles
Equestrian activities such as clinics (location pending) and horse camping (insurance permitting)
Community events such as pony rides

Of course, we will also offer our usual opportunities, including:
Email subscription to our monthly newsletter
Organized local trail and trailer out rides
Quarterly membership meetings
Great networking and camaraderie with local horse enthusiasts
Being a part of an organization promoting the equestrian lifestyle and having a unified voice supporting the importance 
of our Equestrian Center, trails and open spaces in our Equestrian Community.
To participate in all of our upcoming events and programs, be sure to renew your membership today.  Renewal is easy, 
you can wait for the mail or download an electronic version of the form from our website and follow the Following 
instructions:
1. Via Mail: Fill in information on the membership form and sign. Make check payable to the Alta Loma Riding Club. 
Mail the form and check to: PO Box 8116, Alta Loma, CA  91701  
2. Electronically: Fill in information on the membership form and sign. Scan and email the completed membership form 
to altalomaridingclub@gmail.com. Complete payment via PayPal. Note: if you pay online, please be sure to let us know 
the email or phone number the payment is coming from so we can match your payment with your membership form.
We hope you’re just as excited as we are for all that we have in store and encourage you to reach out with any questions 
or concerns. 

Happy trails, 



AltaLomaRidingClub.org altalomaridingclub@gmail.com June 2025, page 2

Please Be Aware!

The walking bridge 
leading from the 
wilderness area across 
the Demens Channel is 
closed. There were 
fireworks set off below 
it that caused serious 
structural damage. The 
bridge is not usable 
until further notice.

Announcement!

The ALRC is excited to announce we 
have a new board member! Lori Krasch 
has accepted the role of trailer out 
director.
Lori is a long time member of the club 
and has lots of great ride ideas with 
her first trailer out planned for June 
14th.
Julie Bradley has been serving in both 
the trailer out and local trail director 
role. She will now serve as our local 
trail director.

Welcome Lori and
thank you Julie!
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Heritage Park Equestrian Center Bridge Closure

 The City has chosen a contractor and the bridge construction 
is scheduled to start on June 23, 2025. This means that the 
parking lot will be closed from June 23, 2025 with an expected 
completion date of sometime in February 2026, barring of course 
any unforeseen issues (i.e. weather). The equestrian center 
arenas will continue to be maintained and ride in use is still 
available. The City has approved the use of Hillside for parking 
trailers, but unloading horses in the street is not ideal and extra 
caution is recommended. The city website will have ongoing 
updates as well as updates in the ALRC newsletter and website. 
Please continue to access the ALRC Website for information on 
events held off site.

Alta Loma Large Animal Emergency Response Team

(ALERT) UPDATE:
 On Sunday May 18, 2025, the Alta Loma Riding Club, Rancho 
Cucamonga Animal Control, Rancho Cucamonga Fire Department, San 
Bernardino County Sheriff’s Rancho Cucamonga Equestrian Patrol and 
community members attended a “Table Top” exercise regarding the mass 
evacuation of Large Animals in the event of a catastrophic fire in the hills 
above Rancho Cucamonga. There were also hands on exercises to determine 
best practices and procedures, and best practices for horse owners to save 
their horses.
 Alta Loma Riding Club will be presenting clinics on topics regarding 
preparation and supplies for evacuating your horse. IF YOUR HORSE OR 
LARGE ANIMAL DOES NOT LOAD IN A TRAILER, PLEASE FIND SOMEONE 
TO HELP YOU IN TRAINING. The members of the Alta Loma Riding Club 
ALERT will not have time train your horse to trailer load during a mass 
evacuation event. In addition, have a personal evacuation plan for your 
animals. For additional information on upcoming clinics, presentations and 
information, please check the ALRC Website and Newsletter regularly. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP. Please call me or text me to become a 
member of the ALERT Team, while horse experience and 
trailer is ideal, all community members are urged to join.    
Joe Cowan (909) 238-8803
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How to Report Park Vandalism
There continues to be incidents of vandalism by motorbikes riding 
in the arenas. If you see damage to the arenas, please take a 
moment to take a photo and then report it to the City when you 
get home.  We need to report these incidents to the City so they 
can track the damages being done to our parks.
Here are the steps to report the arena vandalism:
1. Take photos of the arena damage
2. Go online to www.cityofrc.us
3. Under “Online Services” click on Report an Issue
4. The RC2GO Reporting form will appear. Select “park  
      maintenance”
5. Fill out your name, phone, email address, location, and details 
      about the problem.
6. Attached your photos to the form and submit.
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President: Heather McGee Decauwer 

1st Vice President: Martha Cowan 
VicePres1ofALRC@gmail.com 

2nd Vice President: Kara Haulman-Recla 
VicePres2ofALRC@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Charlene Ariza 
TreasurerofALRC@gmail.com 

Secretary: 

Membership: 
MembershipofALRC@gmail.com 

Youth Director: Alanna Quinn 
YouthofALRC@gmail.com 

ALRC Executive Officers & Directors 

GET SOCIAL WITH US! Alta Loma Riding Club 

Thank You very much for 
being a vital part of the Alta 

Loma Riding Club! 
Your membership makes a difference! We look 

forward to meeting you at upcoming events! 
Encourage your friends and neighbors who enjoy 

the trails and facilities to join us too! 

Happy Trails! 

Come see us at our 
NEW LOCATION! 

BUSINESS CARD ADS: 
$15/MONTH OR 
$120/YEAR 
TO BECOME AN ADVERTISER 
CONTACT US AT: 
Altalomaridingclub@gmail.com 

Support the 
businesses who 
support ALRC! 

Did you know that 
you can advertise 
your business in the 
ALRC newsletter too? 

City Liaison: Joe Cowan 
CityLiaisonofALRC@gmail.com 

Local Trail Director: Julie Bradley 
LocalTrailofALRC@gmail.com 

PresidentofALRC@gmail.com 

Trailer Out Director: Lori Krasch 
TrailerOutofALRC@gmail.com 

Food Services: John Recla
FoodofALRC@gmail.com 

Publicity: Natalie Beechler
PublicityofALRC@gmail.com 

Newsletter Editor: 
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ALRC UPCOMING EVENTS 

Alta Loma Riding Club 
PO Box 8116 

Alta Loma CA 91701 

altalomaridingclub@gmail.com 
www.AltaLomaRidingClub.org 

The Alta Loma Riding Club exists to promote and 
preserve the rural and equestrian lifestyle of Alta 
Loma and Rancho Cucamonga. Our membership is 
very important in continuing to impact our 
community. We maintain communication with the 
local city council and city planners to assure the 
trails and horse facilities we enjoy stay intact and 
maintained. We welcome you with open arms! It is not 
necessary to own a horse to be a member. If you use 
the trails and enjoy the outdoor lifestyle, ride or walk 
on two or four legs, by yourself or with your friends, 
pets and kids, then join us! 

SUPPORT & 
COMMUNITY 

• ALRC Monthly Newsletter 
• Organized Local trail rides and Trailer-out rides 
• Special Events • Shows • Clinics • Social Events 
• Members are invited to monthly ALRC Board 

Member Meetings on the 2nd Tuesday of the month, 
at 7PM in the Clubhouse at Heritage Park 
Equestrian Center 

• Quarterly ALRC General Member Meeting 
• Opportunity to meet other local horse enthusiasts 
• Be part of supporting and promoting the 

rural/equestrian lifestyle in our community! 

Visit our website to join or 
contact 

MembershipofALRC@gmail.com 
for more information 

ALTA LOMA RIDING CLUB 
at Heritage Park Equestrian Center 

EQUESTRIAN PARKING AREA: In an effort to ensure safety and appropriate use of 
Heritage Park Equestrian Parking, a lock at the entrance gate has been installed. All ALRC 
members have been provided an access code via the email on file. We ask that you lock the 
gate upon entering and exiting the equestrian parking area. Look for the gate code via 
email and text, for further questions please contact  (909) 238-8803 or email 
altalomaridingclub@gmail.com 

AMENITIES 
•  Show Office & Clubhouse 
•  Concession Stand 
•  Restrooms 
•  Arena Lighting 
•  2 Round Pens & 7 Paddocks 
•  South Arena 295’X150’ 
•  North Arena 220’ X 90’ 

(Dressage) 
•  PA System 
•  Hitching Rails & Water Trough 
•  Trailer Parking 
• Trail Course & Trail Access 

CONTACT: (909) 238-8803 
altalomaridingclub@gmail.com 

HERITAGE PARK 
EQUESTRIAN CENTER 

A GENERAL PURPOSE EQUESTRIAN FACILITY 
Facilities are available for Shows & Clinics. 

Help the Alta Loma Riding Club protect 
and preserve the rural equestrian 
community in Rancho Cucamonga. If you 
see any questionable or potentially dangerous 
activity occurring in or around the Heritage Park 
vicinity, please call the Rancho Cucamonga Park 
Ranger, at (909) 941-1488. You may also report 
such activity through the app: RC2GO.com 

SAT JUNE 14TH
8:00 AM

• TRAILER OUT- Powder Canyon and
• Schabarum Loop in La Harbra Heights
• Stage at Heritage Park Equestrian Center 


